
Lincoln High School Booster Club Minutes 
March 14th, 2022 

 

 

Gregg Gohl initiated the Booster Club meeting at 5:30PM through zoom. 

 

In Attendance: 

Nikki Druse- Softball 

Tiana Hodgins- Band 

Cari Stein- Marching Band 

Melissa Nelson- Girls Soccer, Competitive Cheer, Dance and Sideline Cheer 

Joe Honner- Girls Basketball 

Kelly Jerstad- Track and Field and Orchestra 

Pam Falconer- Orchestra 

Jolene Gordon- Wrestling and Statesman 

Kristine- Choir and Girls Soccer 

Karla Derynck- Girls Tennis 

Ban and Laura Ready- Girls Soccer 

Paige Rock- Boys Basketball 

Kim Hilgenberg- Boys Basketball and Golf 

Kristin Brown- Treasurer 

Micah Siegel- Volleyball 

Jill Pudwill- Girls Soccer 

Sheri Valdez- Assistant Treasurer 

Martie DeKaam- Cross Country 

Alyssa Metzger- Sideline Cheer 

Michelle Black- Boys Soccer and Secretary 

Emily Geraets- Boys Golf and Assistant Secretary 

Gregg Gohl- President 

Brian Mulder- VP President 

Naomi Dobson- Treasurer 

Lisa Doom-Anderson- Cross Country 

Lori Blom- Marching Band 

Dawn Sigl- Band 

 

 

Administration-Mr Struwe: 

Joey announced that field turf bids have gone out and that this summer the field 

will be not be accessible.  Camps will need to find a new location.  He is still 

waiting on Football, Homecoming and President Bowl Schedule.  Once those dates 



have been announced he will let us know.  Lastly, still looking for a Volleyball 

Head Coach.   

 

Secretary Monthly Report: 

Kristin Brown made a correction that Micah Siegel represents volleyball not 

band.  Motion to approve the January minutes by Melissa Nelson , 2nd by Micah 

Siegel.  Motion carried. 

 

Treasurer’s Monthly Report: 

Motion to approve the January Treasurers Report by Melissa Nelson, 2nd by Val 

Mickelson.  Motion was carried.  It was reported that February figures showed a 

balance of $329,131.75 

 

Old Business: 

~Michelle Black and Emily Geraets talked about how they have two businesses 

looking at creating a mural in the foyer.  Fast Signs has a rough plan drawn out on 

to improve the look.  This photo will be emailed out after the meeting.  At the 

April meeting we can look at both proposals and decide on what we would like. 

 

New Business: 

Booster Board Members for 2022-2023 

~ Melissa Nelson will be Assistant Secretary and Sherri Valdez will be the new 

Assistant Treasurer.  We are still looking for a Vice-President, Social Media leader 

and Presidents Bowl Co-Chair.  Please contact someone on the Booster Board if 

interested. 

 

Senior Statesman Issue 

~Don’t forget to purchase the Senior Statesman Issue.  This issue includes senior 

reflections, best activities, college bound athletes, senior babes and more.  This 

issue is $5.00 a piece.  Parents may also submit a Senior Babe photo.  Please 

submit the photo with a short message to your son/daughter.  This is $25 and will 

also include a copy of the issue.  Please email the photos and messages 

electronically to katie.Kroeze@k12.sd.us 

Senior Babe Submission Due Date: Friday, April 22nd 

Senior Issue Order Due Date: Monday, May 2nd 

 

~Kristin Brown announced that the All Activities Meeting is March 22nd at 

6:30PM.   
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Senior Party 

~Michelle Black reminded everyone about the All Parent meeting on March 21st at 

6:30PM in the LHS Library. 

 

Activities Announcement 

Gymnastics-The team took 6th place this year at State.  They had 6 girls qualify 

this year.  

 

Bowling- Junior Varsity Boys are State Champs with the Varsity Girls ending their 

season as Runners-Up. 

 

Boys Basketball- Regular season has ended with the Varsity having a 12-9 

record.  State Tournament start this Thursday, March 17th at the Premiere 

Center.  LHS is ranked 7th and we play OG at 6pm.   

 

Girls Basketball- The team went out to Rapid City for State Basketball and took 

8th place.  They played OG in the first round.  Myra and Addie made the All Girls 

Team.  The cheerleaders won the Spirit of Six Award. 

 

Wrestling- The team had eight players qualify with three placing at State.  Two 

Girls represented our school. 

 

Winter Colorguard- The girls are having a very successful season!  They just took 

2nd place in a tournament last weekend. 

 

Boys Tennis- The season just started yesterday but no shoveling of the courts! 
 

 


